
College Works Painting Reference Letter 
M. Huff 
The Huff Family 
Paso Robles, CA 
464 Nickerson Drive 
 
Valerie and I would like to extend our appreciation to you and your crew for a job well 
done. We thought you were an excellent representative of College Works Paining. 
 
Matt McGunagle 
Branch Operator 
College Works Painting 
 
Dear Matt, 
 
Valerie and I would like to extend our appreciation to you and your crew for a job well 
done. We thought you were an excellent representative of College Works Paining. 
 
You demonstrated knowledge in house painting by providing me with a very competitive 
bid, explaining every detail of the job from beginning to end. 
 
Honestly, when I learned that ours was your first house, I was somewhat apprehensive. 
it didn't take very long to feel comfortable with you and your crew. Everyone was 
always polite and respectful with my entire family. Whether if was you throwing a ball 
around with my son, or one of the painters giving my dogs a hug and the end of the day, 
I knew I had made the correct decision to hire College Works Painting. 
 
Best of luck in your college career !! 
 
The Huff Family 
Paso Robles, CA 
464 Nickerson Drive 
 



 


